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Eden Nurses Say They Will Strike 
Again for a Fair Contract 

At well attended membership meetings at the Castro Valley 
campus this week, Eden RNs made clear that they are serious 
about their fight for a fair contract and are willing to strike Sutter 
Health again along with their colleagues at other facilities.   

At meetings held Monday and Tuesday, RNs discussed the 
May 1st

 strike, strike compliance, and management distortions of 
what is really happening in bargaining and what they are willing 
to do next to fight management’s take-away offer.  Eden Nurses 
overwhelmingly responded that they will support additional 
strikes.   

Membership meetings are being conducted throughout the 
Sutter system to get feedback from all the RNs.  So far the 
reports are that RNs are more committed than ever to rejecting 
the bogus “last best and final” offers and continuing and the 
fight against Sutter. 

RNs should watch for more information and plan on attending 
the next membership meetings.  

We have secured rooms at the Castro Valley Campus for June 
5

th
 and 6

th
.  

June 5, 2:30 – 5:00 p.m. – Hayward/San Leandro 

June 6, 7:45 a.m. - Castro Valley, 7:45 p.m. – 
Hayward/San Leandro 

Please spread the word by sending this flyer to any  Eden RN 
e-mail list you have. 


